
  abide 4160 #  Expanded Dictionary Study

  abide 4160 # poieo {poy-eh'-o}; apparently a prolonged form of
an obsolete primary; to make or do (in a very wide application,
more or less direct): -- {abide}, + agree, appoint, X avenge, +
band together, be, bear, + bewray, bring (forth), cast out,
cause, commit, + content, continue, deal, + without any delay,
(would) do(-ing), execute, exercise, fulfil, gain, give, have,
hold, X journeying, keep, + lay wait, + lighten the ship, make,
X mean, + none of these things move me, observe, ordain, perform,
 provide, + have purged, purpose, put, + raising up, X secure,
shew, X shoot out, spend, take, tarry, + transgress the law,
work, yield. Compare 4238.[ql

  agree 4160 # poieo {poy-eh'-o}; apparently a prolonged form of
an obsolete primary; to make or do (in a very wide application,
more or less direct): -- abide, + {agree}, appoint, X avenge, +
band together, be, bear, + bewray, bring (forth), cast out,
cause, commit, + content, continue, deal, + without any delay,
(would) do(-ing), execute, exercise, fulfil, gain, give, have,
hold, X journeying, keep, + lay wait, + lighten the ship, make,
X mean, + none of these things move me, observe, ordain, perform,
 provide, + have purged, purpose, put, + raising up, X secure,
shew, X shoot out, spend, take, tarry, + transgress the law,
work, yield. Compare 4238.[ql

  any 4160 # poieo {poy-eh'-o}; apparently a prolonged form of
an obsolete primary; to make or do (in a very wide application,
more or less direct): -- abide, + agree, appoint, X avenge, +
band together, be, bear, + bewray, bring (forth), cast out,
cause, commit, + content, continue, deal, + without {any} delay,
(would) do(-ing), execute, exercise, fulfil, gain, give, have,
hold, X journeying, keep, + lay wait, + lighten the ship, make,
X mean, + none of these things move me, observe, ordain, perform,
 provide, + have purged, purpose, put, + raising up, X secure,
shew, X shoot out, spend, take, tarry, + transgress the law,
work, yield. Compare 4238.[ql

  appoint 4160 # poieo {poy-eh'-o}; apparently a prolonged form
of an obsolete primary; to make or do (in a very wide
application, more or less direct): -- abide, + agree, {appoint},
X avenge, + band together, be, bear, + bewray, bring (forth),
cast out, cause, commit, + content, continue, deal, + without
any delay, (would) do(-ing), execute, exercise, fulfil, gain,
give, have, hold, X journeying, keep, + lay wait, + lighten the
ship, make, X mean, + none of these things move me, observe,
ordain, perform, provide, + have purged, purpose, put, + raising
up, X secure, shew, X shoot out, spend, take, tarry, +
transgress the law, work, yield. Compare 4238.[ql

  arts 4238 # prasso {pras'-so}; a primary verb; to "practise",
i.e. perform repeatedly or habitually (thus differing from 4160,
which properly refers to a single act); by implication, to
execute, accomplish, etc.; specifically, to collect (dues), fare
(personally): -- commit, deeds, do, exact, keep, require, use
{arts}.[ql

  avenge 4160 # poieo {poy-eh'-o}; apparently a prolonged form
of an obsolete primary; to make or do (in a very wide
application, more or less direct): -- abide, + agree, appoint, X
{avenge}, + band together, be, bear, + bewray, bring (forth),
cast out, cause, commit, + content, continue, deal, + without
any delay, (would) do(-ing), execute, exercise, fulfil, gain,
give, have, hold, X journeying, keep, + lay wait, + lighten the
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ship, make, X mean, + none of these things move me, observe,
ordain, perform, provide, + have purged, purpose, put, + raising
up, X secure, shew, X shoot out, spend, take, tarry, +
transgress the law, work, yield. Compare 4238.[ql

  band 4160 # poieo {poy-eh'-o}; apparently a prolonged form of
an obsolete primary; to make or do (in a very wide application,
more or less direct): -- abide, + agree, appoint, X avenge, +
{band} together, be, bear, + bewray, bring (forth), cast out,
cause, commit, + content, continue, deal, + without any delay,
(would) do(-ing), execute, exercise, fulfil, gain, give, have,
hold, X journeying, keep, + lay wait, + lighten the ship, make,
X mean, + none of these things move me, observe, ordain, perform,
 provide, + have purged, purpose, put, + raising up, X secure,
shew, X shoot out, spend, take, tarry, + transgress the law,
work, yield. Compare 4238.[ql

  be 4160 # poieo {poy-eh'-o}; apparently a prolonged form of an
obsolete primary; to make or do (in a very wide application,
more or less direct): -- abide, + agree, appoint, X avenge, +
band together, {be}, bear, + bewray, bring (forth), cast out,
cause, commit, + content, continue, deal, + without any delay,
(would) do(-ing), execute, exercise, fulfil, gain, give, have,
hold, X journeying, keep, + lay wait, + lighten the ship, make,
X mean, + none of these things move me, observe, ordain, perform,
 provide, + have purged, purpose, put, + raising up, X secure,
shew, X shoot out, spend, take, tarry, + transgress the law,
work, yield. Compare 4238.[ql

  bear 4160 # poieo {poy-eh'-o}; apparently a prolonged form of
an obsolete primary; to make or do (in a very wide application,
more or less direct): -- abide, + agree, appoint, X avenge, +
band together, be, {bear}, + bewray, bring (forth), cast out,
cause, commit, + content, continue, deal, + without any delay,
(would) do(-ing), execute, exercise, fulfil, gain, give, have,
hold, X journeying, keep, + lay wait, + lighten the ship, make,
X mean, + none of these things move me, observe, ordain, perform,
 provide, + have purged, purpose, put, + raising up, X secure,
shew, X shoot out, spend, take, tarry, + transgress the law,
work, yield. Compare 4238.[ql

  bewray 4160 # poieo {poy-eh'-o}; apparently a prolonged form
of an obsolete primary; to make or do (in a very wide
application, more or less direct): -- abide, + agree, appoint, X
avenge, + band together, be, bear, + {bewray}, bring (forth),
cast out, cause, commit, + content, continue, deal, + without
any delay, (would) do(-ing), execute, exercise, fulfil, gain,
give, have, hold, X journeying, keep, + lay wait, + lighten the
ship, make, X mean, + none of these things move me, observe,
ordain, perform, provide, + have purged, purpose, put, + raising
up, X secure, shew, X shoot out, spend, take, tarry, +
transgress the law, work, yield. Compare 4238.[ql

  bring 4160 # poieo {poy-eh'-o}; apparently a prolonged form of
an obsolete primary; to make or do (in a very wide application,
more or less direct): -- abide, + agree, appoint, X avenge, +
band together, be, bear, + bewray, {bring} (forth), cast out,
cause, commit, + content, continue, deal, + without any delay,
(would) do(-ing), execute, exercise, fulfil, gain, give, have,
hold, X journeying, keep, + lay wait, + lighten the ship, make,
X mean, + none of these things move me, observe, ordain, perform,
 provide, + have purged, purpose, put, + raising up, X secure,
shew, X shoot out, spend, take, tarry, + transgress the law,
work, yield. Compare 4238.[ql

  business 4229 # pragma {prag'-mah}; from 4238; a deed; by
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implication, an affair; by extension, an object (material): --
{business}, matter, thing, work.[ql

  cast 4160 # poieo {poy-eh'-o}; apparently a prolonged form of
an obsolete primary; to make or do (in a very wide application,
more or less direct): -- abide, + agree, appoint, X avenge, +
band together, be, bear, + bewray, bring (forth), {cast} out,
cause, commit, + content, continue, deal, + without any delay,
(would) do(-ing), execute, exercise, fulfil, gain, give, have,
hold, X journeying, keep, + lay wait, + lighten the ship, make,
X mean, + none of these things move me, observe, ordain, perform,
 provide, + have purged, purpose, put, + raising up, X secure,
shew, X shoot out, spend, take, tarry, + transgress the law,
work, yield. Compare 4238.[ql

  cause 4160 # poieo {poy-eh'-o}; apparently a prolonged form of
an obsolete primary; to make or do (in a very wide application,
more or less direct): -- abide, + agree, appoint, X avenge, +
band together, be, bear, + bewray, bring (forth), cast out,
{cause}, commit, + content, continue, deal, + without any delay,
(would) do(-ing), execute, exercise, fulfil, gain, give, have,
hold, X journeying, keep, + lay wait, + lighten the ship, make,
X mean, + none of these things move me, observe, ordain, perform,
 provide, + have purged, purpose, put, + raising up, X secure,
shew, X shoot out, spend, take, tarry, + transgress the law,
work, yield. Compare 4238.[ql

  commit 4160 # poieo {poy-eh'-o}; apparently a prolonged form
of an obsolete primary; to make or do (in a very wide
application, more or less direct): -- abide, + agree, appoint, X
avenge, + band together, be, bear, + bewray, bring (forth), cast
out, cause, {commit}, + content, continue, deal, + without any
delay, (would) do(-ing), execute, exercise, fulfil, gain, give,
have, hold, X journeying, keep, + lay wait, + lighten the ship,
make, X mean, + none of these things move me, observe, ordain,
perform, provide, + have purged, purpose, put, + raising up, X
secure, shew, X shoot out, spend, take, tarry, + transgress the
law, work, yield. Compare 4238.[ql

  commit 4238 # prasso {pras'-so}; a primary verb; to "practise",
 i.e. perform repeatedly or habitually (thus differing from 4160,
 which properly refers to a single act); by implication, to
execute, accomplish, etc.; specifically, to collect (dues), fare
(personally): -- {commit}, deeds, do, exact, keep, require, use
arts.[ql

  content 4160 # poieo {poy-eh'-o}; apparently a prolonged form
of an obsolete primary; to make or do (in a very wide
application, more or less direct): -- abide, + agree, appoint, X
avenge, + band together, be, bear, + bewray, bring (forth), cast
out, cause, commit, + {content}, continue, deal, + without any
delay, (would) do(-ing), execute, exercise, fulfil, gain, give,
have, hold, X journeying, keep, + lay wait, + lighten the ship,
make, X mean, + none of these things move me, observe, ordain,
perform, provide, + have purged, purpose, put, + raising up, X
secure, shew, X shoot out, spend, take, tarry, + transgress the
law, work, yield. Compare 4238.[ql

  continue 4160 # poieo {poy-eh'-o}; apparently a prolonged form
of an obsolete primary; to make or do (in a very wide
application, more or less direct): -- abide, + agree, appoint, X
avenge, + band together, be, bear, + bewray, bring (forth), cast
out, cause, commit, + content, {continue}, deal, + without any
delay, (would) do(-ing), execute, exercise, fulfil, gain, give,
have, hold, X journeying, keep, + lay wait, + lighten the ship,
make, X mean, + none of these things move me, observe, ordain,
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perform, provide, + have purged, purpose, put, + raising up, X
secure, shew, X shoot out, spend, take, tarry, + transgress the
law, work, yield. Compare 4238.[ql

  deal 4160 # poieo {poy-eh'-o}; apparently a prolonged form of
an obsolete primary; to make or do (in a very wide application,
more or less direct): -- abide, + agree, appoint, X avenge, +
band together, be, bear, + bewray, bring (forth), cast out,
cause, commit, + content, continue, {deal}, + without any delay,
(would) do(-ing), execute, exercise, fulfil, gain, give, have,
hold, X journeying, keep, + lay wait, + lighten the ship, make,
X mean, + none of these things move me, observe, ordain, perform,
 provide, + have purged, purpose, put, + raising up, X secure,
shew, X shoot out, spend, take, tarry, + transgress the law,
work, yield. Compare 4238.[ql

  deed 4234 # praxis {prax'-is}; from 4238; practice, i.e.
(concretely) an act; by extension, a function: -- {deed}, office,
 work.[ql

  deeds 4238 # prasso {pras'-so}; a primary verb; to "practise",
i.e. perform repeatedly or habitually (thus differing from 4160,
which properly refers to a single act); by implication, to
execute, accomplish, etc.; specifically, to collect (dues), fare
(personally): -- commit, {deeds}, do, exact, keep, require, use
arts.[ql

  delay 4160 # poieo {poy-eh'-o}; apparently a prolonged form of
an obsolete primary; to make or do (in a very wide application,
more or less direct): -- abide, + agree, appoint, X avenge, +
band together, be, bear, + bewray, bring (forth), cast out,
cause, commit, + content, continue, deal, + without any {delay},
(would) do(-ing), execute, exercise, fulfil, gain, give, have,
hold, X journeying, keep, + lay wait, + lighten the ship, make,
X mean, + none of these things move me, observe, ordain, perform,
 provide, + have purged, purpose, put, + raising up, X secure,
shew, X shoot out, spend, take, tarry, + transgress the law,
work, yield. Compare 4238.[ql

  do 4160 # poieo {poy-eh'-o}; apparently a prolonged form of an
obsolete primary; to make or do (in a very wide application,
more or less direct): -- abide, + agree, appoint, X avenge, +
band together, be, bear, + bewray, bring (forth), cast out,
cause, commit, + content, continue, deal, + without any delay,
(would) {do}(-ing), execute, exercise, fulfil, gain, give, have,
hold, X journeying, keep, + lay wait, + lighten the ship, make,
X mean, + none of these things move me, observe, ordain, perform,
 provide, + have purged, purpose, put, + raising up, X secure,
shew, X shoot out, spend, take, tarry, + transgress the law,
work, yield. Compare 4238.[ql

  do 4238 # prasso {pras'-so}; a primary verb; to "practise", i.
e. perform repeatedly or habitually (thus differing from 4160,
which properly refers to a single act); by implication, to
execute, accomplish, etc.; specifically, to collect (dues), fare
(personally): -- commit, deeds, {do}, exact, keep, require, use
arts.[ql

  bewray 4160 # poieo {poy-eh'-o}; apparently a prolonged form
of an obsolete primary; to make or do (in a very wide
application, more or less direct): -- abide, + agree, appoint, X
avenge, + band together, be, bear, + {bewray}, bring (forth),
cast out, cause, commit, + content, continue, deal, + without
any delay, (would) do(-ing), execute, exercise, fulfil, gain,
give, have, hold, X journeying, keep, + lay wait, + lighten the
ship, make, X mean, + none of these things move me, observe,
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ordain, perform, provide, + have purged, purpose, put, + raising
up, X secure, shew, X shoot out, spend, take, tarry, +
transgress the law, work, yield. Compare 4238.[ql

  exact 4238 # prasso {pras'-so}; a primary verb; to "practise",
i.e. perform repeatedly or habitually (thus differing from 4160,
which properly refers to a single act); by implication, to
execute, accomplish, etc.; specifically, to collect (dues), fare
(personally): -- commit, deeds, do, {exact}, keep, require, use
arts.[ql

  execute 4160 # poieo {poy-eh'-o}; apparently a prolonged form
of an obsolete primary; to make or do (in a very wide
application, more or less direct): -- abide, + agree, appoint, X
avenge, + band together, be, bear, + bewray, bring (forth), cast
out, cause, commit, + content, continue, deal, + without any
delay, (would) do(-ing), {execute}, exercise, fulfil, gain, give,
 have, hold, X journeying, keep, + lay wait, + lighten the ship,
make, X mean, + none of these things move me, observe, ordain,
perform, provide, + have purged, purpose, put, + raising up, X
secure, shew, X shoot out, spend, take, tarry, + transgress the
law, work, yield. Compare 4238.[ql

  exercise 4160 # poieo {poy-eh'-o}; apparently a prolonged form
of an obsolete primary; to make or do (in a very wide
application, more or less direct): -- abide, + agree, appoint, X
avenge, + band together, be, bear, + bewray, bring (forth), cast
out, cause, commit, + content, continue, deal, + without any
delay, (would) do(-ing), execute, {exercise}, fulfil, gain, give,
 have, hold, X journeying, keep, + lay wait, + lighten the ship,
make, X mean, + none of these things move me, observe, ordain,
perform, provide, + have purged, purpose, put, + raising up, X
secure, shew, X shoot out, spend, take, tarry, + transgress the
law, work, yield. Compare 4238.[ql

  forth 4160 # poieo {poy-eh'-o}; apparently a prolonged form of
an obsolete primary; to make or do (in a very wide application,
more or less direct): -- abide, + agree, appoint, X avenge, +
band together, be, bear, + bewray, bring ({forth}), cast out,
cause, commit, + content, continue, deal, + without any delay,
(would) do(-ing), execute, exercise, fulfil, gain, give, have,
hold, X journeying, keep, + lay wait, + lighten the ship, make,
X mean, + none of these things move me, observe, ordain, perform,
 provide, + have purged, purpose, put, + raising up, X secure,
shew, X shoot out, spend, take, tarry, + transgress the law,
work, yield. Compare 4238.[ql

  fulfil 4160 # poieo {poy-eh'-o}; apparently a prolonged form
of an obsolete primary; to make or do (in a very wide
application, more or less direct): -- abide, + agree, appoint, X
avenge, + band together, be, bear, + bewray, bring (forth), cast
out, cause, commit, + content, continue, deal, + without any
delay, (would) do(-ing), execute, exercise, {fulfil}, gain, give,
 have, hold, X journeying, keep, + lay wait, + lighten the ship,
make, X mean, + none of these things move me, observe, ordain,
perform, provide, + have purged, purpose, put, + raising up, X
secure, shew, X shoot out, spend, take, tarry, + transgress the
law, work, yield. Compare 4238.[ql

  gain 4160 # poieo {poy-eh'-o}; apparently a prolonged form of
an obsolete primary; to make or do (in a very wide application,
more or less direct): -- abide, + agree, appoint, X avenge, +
band together, be, bear, + bewray, bring (forth), cast out,
cause, commit, + content, continue, deal, + without any delay,
(would) do(-ing), execute, exercise, fulfil, {gain}, give, have,
hold, X journeying, keep, + lay wait, + lighten the ship, make,

Page 5

12/9/2021



X mean, + none of these things move me, observe, ordain, perform,
 provide, + have purged, purpose, put, + raising up, X secure,
shew, X shoot out, spend, take, tarry, + transgress the law,
work, yield. Compare 4238.[ql

  give 4160 # poieo {poy-eh'-o}; apparently a prolonged form of
an obsolete primary; to make or do (in a very wide application,
more or less direct): -- abide, + agree, appoint, X avenge, +
band together, be, bear, + bewray, bring (forth), cast out,
cause, commit, + content, continue, deal, + without any delay,
(would) do(-ing), execute, exercise, fulfil, gain, {give}, have,
hold, X journeying, keep, + lay wait, + lighten the ship, make,
X mean, + none of these things move me, observe, ordain, perform,
 provide, + have purged, purpose, put, + raising up, X secure,
shew, X shoot out, spend, take, tarry, + transgress the law,
work, yield. Compare 4238.[ql

  have 4160 # poieo {poy-eh'-o}; apparently a prolonged form of
an obsolete primary; to make or do (in a very wide application,
more or less direct): -- abide, + agree, appoint, X avenge, +
band together, be, bear, + bewray, bring (forth), cast out,
cause, commit, + content, continue, deal, + without any delay,
(would) do(-ing), execute, exercise, fulfil, gain, give, have,
hold, X journeying, keep, + lay wait, + lighten the ship, make,
X mean, + none of these things move me, observe, ordain, perform,
 provide, + {have} purged, purpose, put, + raising up, X secure,
shew, X shoot out, spend, take, tarry, + transgress the law,
work, yield. Compare 4238.[ql

  have 4160 # poieo {poy-eh'-o}; apparently a prolonged form of
an obsolete primary; to make or do (in a very wide application,
more or less direct): -- abide, + agree, appoint, X avenge, +
band together, be, bear, + bewray, bring (forth), cast out,
cause, commit, + content, continue, deal, + without any delay,
(would) do(-ing), execute, exercise, fulfil, gain, give, {have},
hold, X journeying, keep, + lay wait, + lighten the ship, make,
X mean, + none of these things move me, observe, ordain, perform,
 provide, + have purged, purpose, put, + raising up, X secure,
shew, X shoot out, spend, take, tarry, + transgress the law,
work, yield. Compare 4238.[ql

  hold 4160 # poieo {poy-eh'-o}; apparently a prolonged form of
an obsolete primary; to make or do (in a very wide application,
more or less direct): -- abide, + agree, appoint, X avenge, +
band together, be, bear, + bewray, bring (forth), cast out,
cause, commit, + content, continue, deal, + without any delay,
(would) do(-ing), execute, exercise, fulfil, gain, give, have,
{hold}, X journeying, keep, + lay wait, + lighten the ship, make,
 X mean, + none of these things move me, observe, ordain,
perform, provide, + have purged, purpose, put, + raising up, X
secure, shew, X shoot out, spend, take, tarry, + transgress the
law, work, yield. Compare 4238.[ql

  journeying 4160 # poieo {poy-eh'-o}; apparently a prolonged
form of an obsolete primary; to make or do (in a very wide
application, more or less direct): -- abide, + agree, appoint, X
avenge, + band together, be, bear, + bewray, bring (forth), cast
out, cause, commit, + content, continue, deal, + without any
delay, (would) do(-ing), execute, exercise, fulfil, gain, give,
have, hold, X {journeying}, keep, + lay wait, + lighten the ship,
 make, X mean, + none of these things move me, observe, ordain,
perform, provide, + have purged, purpose, put, + raising up, X
secure, shew, X shoot out, spend, take, tarry, + transgress the
law, work, yield. Compare 4238.[ql

  keep 4160 # poieo {poy-eh'-o}; apparently a prolonged form of
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an obsolete primary; to make or do (in a very wide application,
more or less direct): -- abide, + agree, appoint, X avenge, +
band together, be, bear, + bewray, bring (forth), cast out,
cause, commit, + content, continue, deal, + without any delay,
(would) do(-ing), execute, exercise, fulfil, gain, give, have,
hold, X journeying, {keep}, + lay wait, + lighten the ship, make,
 X mean, + none of these things move me, observe, ordain,
perform, provide, + have purged, purpose, put, + raising up, X
secure, shew, X shoot out, spend, take, tarry, + transgress the
law, work, yield. Compare 4238.[ql

  keep 4238 # prasso {pras'-so}; a primary verb; to "practise",
i.e. perform repeatedly or habitually (thus differing from 4160,
which properly refers to a single act); by implication, to
execute, accomplish, etc.; specifically, to collect (dues), fare
(personally): -- commit, deeds, do, exact, {keep}, require, use
arts.[ql

  law 4160 # poieo {poy-eh'-o}; apparently a prolonged form of
an obsolete primary; to make or do (in a very wide application,
more or less direct): -- abide, + agree, appoint, X avenge, +
band together, be, bear, + bewray, bring (forth), cast out,
cause, commit, + content, continue, deal, + without any delay,
(would) do(-ing), execute, exercise, fulfil, gain, give, have,
hold, X journeying, keep, + lay wait, + lighten the ship, make,
X mean, + none of these things move me, observe, ordain, perform,
 provide, + have purged, purpose, put, + raising up, X secure,
shew, X shoot out, spend, take, tarry, + transgress the {law},
work, yield. Compare 4238.[ql

  lay 4160 # poieo {poy-eh'-o}; apparently a prolonged form of
an obsolete primary; to make or do (in a very wide application,
more or less direct): -- abide, + agree, appoint, X avenge, +
band together, be, bear, + bewray, bring (forth), cast out,
cause, commit, + content, continue, deal, + without any delay,
(would) do(-ing), execute, exercise, fulfil, gain, give, have,
hold, X journeying, keep, + {lay} wait, + lighten the ship, make,
 X mean, + none of these things move me, observe, ordain,
perform, provide, + have purged, purpose, put, + raising up, X
secure, shew, X shoot out, spend, take, tarry, + transgress the
law, work, yield. Compare 4238.[ql

  lighten 4160 # poieo {poy-eh'-o}; apparently a prolonged form
of an obsolete primary; to make or do (in a very wide
application, more or less direct): -- abide, + agree, appoint, X
avenge, + band together, be, bear, + bewray, bring (forth), cast
out, cause, commit, + content, continue, deal, + without any
delay, (would) do(-ing), execute, exercise, fulfil, gain, give,
have, hold, X journeying, keep, + lay wait, + {lighten} the ship,
 make, X mean, + none of these things move me, observe, ordain,
perform, provide, + have purged, purpose, put, + raising up, X
secure, shew, X shoot out, spend, take, tarry, + transgress the
law, work, yield. Compare 4238.[ql

  make 4160 # poieo {poy-eh'-o}; apparently a prolonged form of
an obsolete primary; to make or do (in a very wide application,
more or less direct): -- abide, + agree, appoint, X avenge, +
band together, be, bear, + bewray, bring (forth), cast out,
cause, commit, + content, continue, deal, + without any delay,
(would) do(-ing), execute, exercise, fulfil, gain, give, have,
hold, X journeying, keep, + lay wait, + lighten the ship, {make},
 X mean, + none of these things move me, observe, ordain,
perform, provide, + have purged, purpose, put, + raising up, X
secure, shew, X shoot out, spend, take, tarry, + transgress the
law, work, yield. Compare 4238.[ql

Page 7

12/9/2021



  matter 4229 # pragma {prag'-mah}; from 4238; a deed; by
implication, an affair; by extension, an object (material): --
business, {matter}, thing, work.[ql

  me 4160 # poieo {poy-eh'-o}; apparently a prolonged form of an
obsolete primary; to make or do (in a very wide application,
more or less direct): -- abide, + agree, appoint, X avenge, +
band together, be, bear, + bewray, bring (forth), cast out,
cause, commit, + content, continue, deal, + without any delay,
(would) do(-ing), execute, exercise, fulfil, gain, give, have,
hold, X journeying, keep, + lay wait, + lighten the ship, make,
X mean, + none of these things move {me}, observe, ordain,
perform, provide, + have purged, purpose, put, + raising up, X
secure, shew, X shoot out, spend, take, tarry, + transgress the
law, work, yield. Compare 4238.[ql

  mean 4160 # poieo {poy-eh'-o}; apparently a prolonged form of
an obsolete primary; to make or do (in a very wide application,
more or less direct): -- abide, + agree, appoint, X avenge, +
band together, be, bear, + bewray, bring (forth), cast out,
cause, commit, + content, continue, deal, + without any delay,
(would) do(-ing), execute, exercise, fulfil, gain, give, have,
hold, X journeying, keep, + lay wait, + lighten the ship, make,
X {mean}, + none of these things move me, observe, ordain,
perform, provide, + have purged, purpose, put, + raising up, X
secure, shew, X shoot out, spend, take, tarry, + transgress the
law, work, yield. Compare 4238.[ql

  move 4160 # poieo {poy-eh'-o}; apparently a prolonged form of
an obsolete primary; to make or do (in a very wide application,
more or less direct): -- abide, + agree, appoint, X avenge, +
band together, be, bear, + bewray, bring (forth), cast out,
cause, commit, + content, continue, deal, + without any delay,
(would) do(-ing), execute, exercise, fulfil, gain, give, have,
hold, X journeying, keep, + lay wait, + lighten the ship, make,
X mean, + none of these things {move} me, observe, ordain,
perform, provide, + have purged, purpose, put, + raising up, X
secure, shew, X shoot out, spend, take, tarry, + transgress the
law, work, yield. Compare 4238.[ql

  none 4160 # poieo {poy-eh'-o}; apparently a prolonged form of
an obsolete primary; to make or do (in a very wide application,
more or less direct): -- abide, + agree, appoint, X avenge, +
band together, be, bear, + bewray, bring (forth), cast out,
cause, commit, + content, continue, deal, + without any delay,
(would) do(-ing), execute, exercise, fulfil, gain, give, have,
hold, X journeying, keep, + lay wait, + lighten the ship, make,
X mean, + {none} of these things move me, observe, ordain,
perform, provide, + have purged, purpose, put, + raising up, X
secure, shew, X shoot out, spend, take, tarry, + transgress the
law, work, yield. Compare 4238.[ql

  observe 4160 # poieo {poy-eh'-o}; apparently a prolonged form
of an obsolete primary; to make or do (in a very wide
application, more or less direct): -- abide, + agree, appoint, X
avenge, + band together, be, bear, + bewray, bring (forth), cast
out, cause, commit, + content, continue, deal, + without any
delay, (would) do(-ing), execute, exercise, fulfil, gain, give,
have, hold, X journeying, keep, + lay wait, + lighten the ship,
make, X mean, + none of these things move me, {observe}, ordain,
perform, provide, + have purged, purpose, put, + raising up, X
secure, shew, X shoot out, spend, take, tarry, + transgress the
law, work, yield. Compare 4238.[ql

  of 4160 # poieo {poy-eh'-o}; apparently a prolonged form of an
obsolete primary; to make or do (in a very wide application,
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more or less direct): -- abide, + agree, appoint, X avenge, +
band together, be, bear, + bewray, bring (forth), cast out,
cause, commit, + content, continue, deal, + without any delay,
(would) do(-ing), execute, exercise, fulfil, gain, give, have,
hold, X journeying, keep, + lay wait, + lighten the ship, make,
X mean, + none {of} these things move me, observe, ordain,
perform, provide, + have purged, purpose, put, + raising up, X
secure, shew, X shoot out, spend, take, tarry, + transgress the
law, work, yield. Compare 4238.[ql

  office 4234 # praxis {prax'-is}; from 4238; practice, i.e.
(concretely) an act; by extension, a function: -- deed, {office},
 work.[ql

  officer 4233 # praktor {prak'-tor}; from a derivative of 4238;
a practiser, i.e. (specifically) an official collector: --
{officer}.[ql

  ordain 4160 # poieo {poy-eh'-o}; apparently a prolonged form
of an obsolete primary; to make or do (in a very wide
application, more or less direct): -- abide, + agree, appoint, X
avenge, + band together, be, bear, + bewray, bring (forth), cast
out, cause, commit, + content, continue, deal, + without any
delay, (would) do(-ing), execute, exercise, fulfil, gain, give,
have, hold, X journeying, keep, + lay wait, + lighten the ship,
make, X mean, + none of these things move me, observe, {ordain},
perform, provide, + have purged, purpose, put, + raising up, X
secure, shew, X shoot out, spend, take, tarry, + transgress the
law, work, yield. Compare 4238.[ql

  out 4160 # poieo {poy-eh'-o}; apparently a prolonged form of
an obsolete primary; to make or do (in a very wide application,
more or less direct): -- abide, + agree, appoint, X avenge, +
band together, be, bear, + bewray, bring (forth), cast out,
cause, commit, + content, continue, deal, + without any delay,
(would) do(-ing), execute, exercise, fulfil, gain, give, have,
hold, X journeying, keep, + lay wait, + lighten the ship, make,
X mean, + none of these things move me, observe, ordain, perform,
 provide, + have purged, purpose, put, + raising up, X secure,
shew, X shoot {out}, spend, take, tarry, + transgress the law,
work, yield. Compare 4238.[ql

  out 4160 # poieo {poy-eh'-o}; apparently a prolonged form of
an obsolete primary; to make or do (in a very wide application,
more or less direct): -- abide, + agree, appoint, X avenge, +
band together, be, bear, + bewray, bring (forth), cast {out},
cause, commit, + content, continue, deal, + without any delay,
(would) do(-ing), execute, exercise, fulfil, gain, give, have,
hold, X journeying, keep, + lay wait, + lighten the ship, make,
X mean, + none of these things move me, observe, ordain, perform,
 provide, + have purged, purpose, put, + raising up, X secure,
shew, X shoot out, spend, take, tarry, + transgress the law,
work, yield. Compare 4238.[ql

  perform 4160 # poieo {poy-eh'-o}; apparently a prolonged form
of an obsolete primary; to make or do (in a very wide
application, more or less direct): -- abide, + agree, appoint, X
avenge, + band together, be, bear, + bewray, bring (forth), cast
out, cause, commit, + content, continue, deal, + without any
delay, (would) do(-ing), execute, exercise, fulfil, gain, give,
have, hold, X journeying, keep, + lay wait, + lighten the ship,
make, X mean, + none of these things move me, observe, ordain,
{perform}, provide, + have purged, purpose, put, + raising up, X
secure, shew, X shoot out, spend, take, tarry, + transgress the
law, work, yield. Compare 4238.[ql
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  provide 4160 # poieo {poy-eh'-o}; apparently a prolonged form
of an obsolete primary; to make or do (in a very wide
application, more or less direct): -- abide, + agree, appoint, X
avenge, + band together, be, bear, + bewray, bring (forth), cast
out, cause, commit, + content, continue, deal, + without any
delay, (would) do(-ing), execute, exercise, fulfil, gain, give,
have, hold, X journeying, keep, + lay wait, + lighten the ship,
make, X mean, + none of these things move me, observe, ordain,
perform, {provide}, + have purged, purpose, put, + raising up, X
secure, shew, X shoot out, spend, take, tarry, + transgress the
law, work, yield. Compare 4238.[ql

  purged 4160 # poieo {poy-eh'-o}; apparently a prolonged form
of an obsolete primary; to make or do (in a very wide
application, more or less direct): -- abide, + agree, appoint, X
avenge, + band together, be, bear, + bewray, bring (forth), cast
out, cause, commit, + content, continue, deal, + without any
delay, (would) do(-ing), execute, exercise, fulfil, gain, give,
have, hold, X journeying, keep, + lay wait, + lighten the ship,
make, X mean, + none of these things move me, observe, ordain,
perform, provide, + have {purged}, purpose, put, + raising up, X
secure, shew, X shoot out, spend, take, tarry, + transgress the
law, work, yield. Compare 4238.[ql

  purpose 4160 # poieo {poy-eh'-o}; apparently a prolonged form
of an obsolete primary; to make or do (in a very wide
application, more or less direct): -- abide, + agree, appoint, X
avenge, + band together, be, bear, + bewray, bring (forth), cast
out, cause, commit, + content, continue, deal, + without any
delay, (would) do(-ing), execute, exercise, fulfil, gain, give,
have, hold, X journeying, keep, + lay wait, + lighten the ship,
make, X mean, + none of these things move me, observe, ordain,
perform, provide, + have purged, {purpose}, put, + raising up, X
secure, shew, X shoot out, spend, take, tarry, + transgress the
law, work, yield. Compare 4238.[ql

  put 4160 # poieo {poy-eh'-o}; apparently a prolonged form of
an obsolete primary; to make or do (in a very wide application,
more or less direct): -- abide, + agree, appoint, X avenge, +
band together, be, bear, + bewray, bring (forth), cast out,
cause, commit, + content, continue, deal, + without any delay,
(would) do(-ing), execute, exercise, fulfil, gain, give, have,
hold, X journeying, keep, + lay wait, + lighten the ship, make,
X mean, + none of these things move me, observe, ordain, perform,
 provide, + have purged, purpose, {put}, + raising up, X secure,
shew, X shoot out, spend, take, tarry, + transgress the law,
work, yield. Compare 4238.[ql

  raising 4160 # poieo {poy-eh'-o}; apparently a prolonged form
of an obsolete primary; to make or do (in a very wide
application, more or less direct): -- abide, + agree, appoint, X
avenge, + band together, be, bear, + bewray, bring (forth), cast
out, cause, commit, + content, continue, deal, + without any
delay, (would) do(-ing), execute, exercise, fulfil, gain, give,
have, hold, X journeying, keep, + lay wait, + lighten the ship,
make, X mean, + none of these things move me, observe, ordain,
perform, provide, + have purged, purpose, put, + {raising} up, X
secure, shew, X shoot out, spend, take, tarry, + transgress the
law, work, yield. Compare 4238.[ql

  require 4238 # prasso {pras'-so}; a primary verb; to
"practise", i.e. perform repeatedly or habitually (thus
differing from 4160, which properly refers to a single act); by
implication, to execute, accomplish, etc.; specifically, to
collect (dues), fare (personally): -- commit, deeds, do, exact,
keep, {require}, use arts.[ql
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  secure 4160 # poieo {poy-eh'-o}; apparently a prolonged form
of an obsolete primary; to make or do (in a very wide
application, more or less direct): -- abide, + agree, appoint, X
avenge, + band together, be, bear, + bewray, bring (forth), cast
out, cause, commit, + content, continue, deal, + without any
delay, (would) do(-ing), execute, exercise, fulfil, gain, give,
have, hold, X journeying, keep, + lay wait, + lighten the ship,
make, X mean, + none of these things move me, observe, ordain,
perform, provide, + have purged, purpose, put, + raising up, X
{secure}, shew, X shoot out, spend, take, tarry, + transgress
the law, work, yield. Compare 4238.[ql

  shew 4160 # poieo {poy-eh'-o}; apparently a prolonged form of
an obsolete primary; to make or do (in a very wide application,
more or less direct): -- abide, + agree, appoint, X avenge, +
band together, be, bear, + bewray, bring (forth), cast out,
cause, commit, + content, continue, deal, + without any delay,
(would) do(-ing), execute, exercise, fulfil, gain, give, have,
hold, X journeying, keep, + lay wait, + lighten the ship, make,
X mean, + none of these things move me, observe, ordain, perform,
 provide, + have purged, purpose, put, + raising up, X secure,
{shew}, X shoot out, spend, take, tarry, + transgress the law,
work, yield. Compare 4238.[ql

  ship 4160 # poieo {poy-eh'-o}; apparently a prolonged form of
an obsolete primary; to make or do (in a very wide application,
more or less direct): -- abide, + agree, appoint, X avenge, +
band together, be, bear, + bewray, bring (forth), cast out,
cause, commit, + content, continue, deal, + without any delay,
(would) do(-ing), execute, exercise, fulfil, gain, give, have,
hold, X journeying, keep, + lay wait, + lighten the {ship}, make,
 X mean, + none of these things move me, observe, ordain,
perform, provide, + have purged, purpose, put, + raising up, X
secure, shew, X shoot out, spend, take, tarry, + transgress the
law, work, yield. Compare 4238.[ql

  shoot 4160 # poieo {poy-eh'-o}; apparently a prolonged form of
an obsolete primary; to make or do (in a very wide application,
more or less direct): -- abide, + agree, appoint, X avenge, +
band together, be, bear, + bewray, bring (forth), cast out,
cause, commit, + content, continue, deal, + without any delay,
(would) do(-ing), execute, exercise, fulfil, gain, give, have,
hold, X journeying, keep, + lay wait, + lighten the ship, make,
X mean, + none of these things move me, observe, ordain, perform,
 provide, + have purged, purpose, put, + raising up, X secure,
shew, X {shoot} out, spend, take, tarry, + transgress the law,
work, yield. Compare 4238.[ql

  spend 4160 # poieo {poy-eh'-o}; apparently a prolonged form of
an obsolete primary; to make or do (in a very wide application,
more or less direct): -- abide, + agree, appoint, X avenge, +
band together, be, bear, + bewray, bring (forth), cast out,
cause, commit, + content, continue, deal, + without any delay,
(would) do(-ing), execute, exercise, fulfil, gain, give, have,
hold, X journeying, keep, + lay wait, + lighten the ship, make,
X mean, + none of these things move me, observe, ordain, perform,
 provide, + have purged, purpose, put, + raising up, X secure,
shew, X shoot out, {spend}, take, tarry, + transgress the law,
work, yield. Compare 4238.[ql

  take 4160 # poieo {poy-eh'-o}; apparently a prolonged form of
an obsolete primary; to make or do (in a very wide application,
more or less direct): -- abide, + agree, appoint, X avenge, +
band together, be, bear, + bewray, bring (forth), cast out,
cause, commit, + content, continue, deal, + without any delay,
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(would) do(-ing), execute, exercise, fulfil, gain, give, have,
hold, X journeying, keep, + lay wait, + lighten the ship, make,
X mean, + none of these things move me, observe, ordain, perform,
 provide, + have purged, purpose, put, + raising up, X secure,
shew, X shoot out, spend, {take}, tarry, + transgress the law,
work, yield. Compare 4238.[ql

  tarry 4160 # poieo {poy-eh'-o}; apparently a prolonged form of
an obsolete primary; to make or do (in a very wide application,
more or less direct): -- abide, + agree, appoint, X avenge, +
band together, be, bear, + bewray, bring (forth), cast out,
cause, commit, + content, continue, deal, + without any delay,
(would) do(-ing), execute, exercise, fulfil, gain, give, have,
hold, X journeying, keep, + lay wait, + lighten the ship, make,
X mean, + none of these things move me, observe, ordain, perform,
 provide, + have purged, purpose, put, + raising up, X secure,
shew, X shoot out, spend, take, {tarry}, + transgress the law,
work, yield. Compare 4238.[ql

  the 4160 # poieo {poy-eh'-o}; apparently a prolonged form of
an obsolete primary; to make or do (in a very wide application,
more or less direct): -- abide, + agree, appoint, X avenge, +
band together, be, bear, + bewray, bring (forth), cast out,
cause, commit, + content, continue, deal, + without any delay,
(would) do(-ing), execute, exercise, fulfil, gain, give, have,
hold, X journeying, keep, + lay wait, + lighten the ship, make,
X mean, + none of these things move me, observe, ordain, perform,
 provide, + have purged, purpose, put, + raising up, X secure,
shew, X shoot out, spend, take, tarry, + transgress {the} law,
work, yield. Compare 4238.[ql

  the 4160 # poieo {poy-eh'-o}; apparently a prolonged form of
an obsolete primary; to make or do (in a very wide application,
more or less direct): -- abide, + agree, appoint, X avenge, +
band together, be, bear, + bewray, bring (forth), cast out,
cause, commit, + content, continue, deal, + without any delay,
(would) do(-ing), execute, exercise, fulfil, gain, give, have,
hold, X journeying, keep, + lay wait, + lighten {the} ship, make,
 X mean, + none of these things move me, observe, ordain,
perform, provide, + have purged, purpose, put, + raising up, X
secure, shew, X shoot out, spend, take, tarry, + transgress the
law, work, yield. Compare 4238.[ql

  these 4160 # poieo {poy-eh'-o}; apparently a prolonged form of
an obsolete primary; to make or do (in a very wide application,
more or less direct): -- abide, + agree, appoint, X avenge, +
band together, be, bear, + bewray, bring (forth), cast out,
cause, commit, + content, continue, deal, + without any delay,
(would) do(-ing), execute, exercise, fulfil, gain, give, have,
hold, X journeying, keep, + lay wait, + lighten the ship, make,
X mean, + none of {these} things move me, observe, ordain,
perform, provide, + have purged, purpose, put, + raising up, X
secure, shew, X shoot out, spend, take, tarry, + transgress the
law, work, yield. Compare 4238.[ql

  thing 4229 # pragma {prag'-mah}; from 4238; a deed; by
implication, an affair; by extension, an object (material): --
business, matter, {thing}, work.[ql

  things 4160 # poieo {poy-eh'-o}; apparently a prolonged form
of an obsolete primary; to make or do (in a very wide
application, more or less direct): -- abide, + agree, appoint, X
avenge, + band together, be, bear, + bewray, bring (forth), cast
out, cause, commit, + content, continue, deal, + without any
delay, (would) do(-ing), execute, exercise, fulfil, gain, give,
have, hold, X journeying, keep, + lay wait, + lighten the ship,
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make, X mean, + none of these {things} move me, observe, ordain,
perform, provide, + have purged, purpose, put, + raising up, X
secure, shew, X shoot out, spend, take, tarry, + transgress the
law, work, yield. Compare 4238.[ql

  together 4160 # poieo {poy-eh'-o}; apparently a prolonged form
of an obsolete primary; to make or do (in a very wide
application, more or less direct): -- abide, + agree, appoint, X
avenge, + band {together}, be, bear, + bewray, bring (forth),
cast out, cause, commit, + content, continue, deal, + without
any delay, (would) do(-ing), execute, exercise, fulfil, gain,
give, have, hold, X journeying, keep, + lay wait, + lighten the
ship, make, X mean, + none of these things move me, observe,
ordain, perform, provide, + have purged, purpose, put, + raising
up, X secure, shew, X shoot out, spend, take, tarry, +
transgress the law, work, yield. Compare 4238.[ql

  transgress 4160 # poieo {poy-eh'-o}; apparently a prolonged
form of an obsolete primary; to make or do (in a very wide
application, more or less direct): -- abide, + agree, appoint, X
avenge, + band together, be, bear, + bewray, bring (forth), cast
out, cause, commit, + content, continue, deal, + without any
delay, (would) do(-ing), execute, exercise, fulfil, gain, give,
have, hold, X journeying, keep, + lay wait, + lighten the ship,
make, X mean, + none of these things move me, observe, ordain,
perform, provide, + have purged, purpose, put, + raising up, X
secure, shew, X shoot out, spend, take, tarry, + {transgress}
the law, work, yield. Compare 4238.[ql

  up 4160 # poieo {poy-eh'-o}; apparently a prolonged form of an
obsolete primary; to make or do (in a very wide application,
more or less direct): -- abide, + agree, appoint, X avenge, +
band together, be, bear, + bewray, bring (forth), cast out,
cause, commit, + content, continue, deal, + without any delay,
(would) do(-ing), execute, exercise, fulfil, gain, give, have,
hold, X journeying, keep, + lay wait, + lighten the ship, make,
X mean, + none of these things move me, observe, ordain, perform,
 provide, + have purged, purpose, put, + raising {up}, X secure,
shew, X shoot out, spend, take, tarry, + transgress the law,
work, yield. Compare 4238.[ql

  use 4238 # prasso {pras'-so}; a primary verb; to "practise", i.
e. perform repeatedly or habitually (thus differing from 4160,
which properly refers to a single act); by implication, to
execute, accomplish, etc.; specifically, to collect (dues), fare
(personally): -- commit, deeds, do, exact, keep, require, {use}
arts.[ql

  wait 4160 # poieo {poy-eh'-o}; apparently a prolonged form of
an obsolete primary; to make or do (in a very wide application,
more or less direct): -- abide, + agree, appoint, X avenge, +
band together, be, bear, + bewray, bring (forth), cast out,
cause, commit, + content, continue, deal, + without any delay,
(would) do(-ing), execute, exercise, fulfil, gain, give, have,
hold, X journeying, keep, + lay {wait}, + lighten the ship, make,
 X mean, + none of these things move me, observe, ordain,
perform, provide, + have purged, purpose, put, + raising up, X
secure, shew, X shoot out, spend, take, tarry, + transgress the
law, work, yield. Compare 4238.[ql

  without 4160 # poieo {poy-eh'-o}; apparently a prolonged form
of an obsolete primary; to make or do (in a very wide
application, more or less direct): -- abide, + agree, appoint, X
avenge, + band together, be, bear, + bewray, bring (forth), cast
out, cause, commit, + content, continue, deal, + {without} any
delay, (would) do(-ing), execute, exercise, fulfil, gain, give,
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have, hold, X journeying, keep, + lay wait, + lighten the ship,
make, X mean, + none of these things move me, observe, ordain,
perform, provide, + have purged, purpose, put, + raising up, X
secure, shew, X shoot out, spend, take, tarry, + transgress the
law, work, yield. Compare 4238.[ql

  work 4160 # poieo {poy-eh'-o}; apparently a prolonged form of
an obsolete primary; to make or do (in a very wide application,
more or less direct): -- abide, + agree, appoint, X avenge, +
band together, be, bear, + bewray, bring (forth), cast out,
cause, commit, + content, continue, deal, + without any delay,
(would) do(-ing), execute, exercise, fulfil, gain, give, have,
hold, X journeying, keep, + lay wait, + lighten the ship, make,
X mean, + none of these things move me, observe, ordain, perform,
 provide, + have purged, purpose, put, + raising up, X secure,
shew, X shoot out, spend, take, tarry, + transgress the law,
{work}, yield. Compare 4238.[ql

  work 4229 # pragma {prag'-mah}; from 4238; a deed; by
implication, an affair; by extension, an object (material): --
business, matter, thing, {work}.[ql

  work 4234 # praxis {prax'-is}; from 4238; practice, i.e.
(concretely) an act; by extension, a function: -- deed, office,
{work}.[ql

  would 4160 # poieo {poy-eh'-o}; apparently a prolonged form of
an obsolete primary; to make or do (in a very wide application,
more or less direct): -- abide, + agree, appoint, X avenge, +
band together, be, bear, + bewray, bring (forth), cast out,
cause, commit, + content, continue, deal, + without any delay,
({would}) do(-ing), execute, exercise, fulfil, gain, give, have,
hold, X journeying, keep, + lay wait, + lighten the ship, make,
X mean, + none of these things move me, observe, ordain, perform,
 provide, + have purged, purpose, put, + raising up, X secure,
shew, X shoot out, spend, take, tarry, + transgress the law,
work, yield. Compare 4238.[ql

  yield 4160 # poieo {poy-eh'-o}; apparently a prolonged form of
an obsolete primary; to make or do (in a very wide application,
more or less direct): -- abide, + agree, appoint, X avenge, +
band together, be, bear, + bewray, bring (forth), cast out,
cause, commit, + content, continue, deal, + without any delay,
(would) do(-ing), execute, exercise, fulfil, gain, give, have,
hold, X journeying, keep, + lay wait, + lighten the ship, make,
X mean, + none of these things move me, observe, ordain, perform,
 provide, + have purged, purpose, put, + raising up, X secure,
shew, X shoot out, spend, take, tarry, + transgress the law,
work, {yield}. Compare 4238.[ql

 

~~~~~~
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